
Dear Supporters of For the Future, 
We thank you for your continued support! We hope you continue to read our newsletters 

and tell others about For the Future. The first step to our success will be publicity, and we can 
not thank you enough for your support, and hopefully for telling others about this business. If 
you have not already told others about For the Future, we encourage you to do so. It would be a 
massive help for the business and climate change as a whole because one of the goals of the 
business is to spread awareness for climate change. Overall, if you share For the Future with 
your friends and family you are not only helping us but the entire world. We also recommend 
that you watch the event from last month. It can be found under Event Archive on our website.  
 

Climate Change Article of the Week 
https://www.bbc.com/future/article/20200718-the-revolutionary-electric-boat-powered-by-the-oce

an 
This article talks about boats in the Philippines being redesigned to use the waves as a form of 
energy. This article was written by the BBC. 
  

Our Website 
https://sites.google.com/derryfield.org/forthefuture/home?authuser=0 

 
Newsletter Website 

https://forthefuturenewsletter.neocities.org/ 
We at For the Future appreciate the time you spent reading this, 
Sincerely, 
Jack Farah 
The Derryfield School Class of 2024 
Founder of For the Future 
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